
 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

New Club Launch 
 

We are delighted to launch our new dance club that will run on Fridays from January 2022. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Street Dance Academy will operate for Years 5 & 6, run by professional dance teachers and 
supported by Oswald Road staff. Children will develop core dancing skills across a range of 
disciplines within both Contemporary and Street Dance, using varied and exciting 
choreography.  
 
Dance improves flexibility, coordination, balance, stamina, muscle tone, strength and posture. 
It’s also very sociable, uplifting and great fun, enhancing your child’s life in so many ways. 
 
The dancers will be rewarded with certificates such as Dancer of the Week, Most Improved 
Dancer and for children showing great attitude and respecting their fellow dancers. We can’t 
wait to get this club started! 
 
Booking details: 
 
Session times: Fridays at 3.30pm – 4.30pm 
 
Location: Year 5/6 Dance Academy is open for 25 children in the school main Studio 



 

 

 
 
Pricing: 
 
£88 per term. Payments can be split into 4 installments via Parent Pay. 
 
An optional Dance Academy goody bag can be purchased for £10, including; Dance Academy 
draw string bag, water bottle and sports top. 
 
Places are limited to 25 children from Years 5 and 6. Bookings will open on Thursday 9th 
December at 8.00am via a Google Form. Places will be allocated on a first come, first served 
basis. Once the club is full, a waiting list will be created for the following term for 
any children who did not get a place this time round. When the club re-opens again for the new 
term, priority will be given to people on the waiting list.  
 
We look forward to welcoming you to our new Dance Academy!  
 
 
 
 
 
 


